Horning Parish Council News – September 2015
Local Bus Service:
First Bus who operated the local bus service for the village have withdrawn the 12/12A route that serves Horning. NCC has worked with other service providers in order to limit the impact of the route closure. As a result, Sanders Coaches will be operating a 10 service from September 21st.
Slipway Closure:
The wall owned by The Swan (M&B) adjacent to the slipway is in urgent need of repair. In order to facilitate this activity the slipway will be closed for approximately 2 weeks from the 14th September.
Road Closure:
The ongoing work in the area around School Road will require a further closure of the road on 27th October for one day. 
3 Rivers Way:
The Preliminary Plans for the Three Rivers Way Phase 1 Sections 4 and 5, which include Horning, have been received from NCC.  The Highways Team plan to hold an exhibition in Horning on Tue 3rd November 15.00 – 19.00 in the Horning Village Hall Annex. Additionally there will be an exhibition in Hoveton on Wed 4th Nov in The Hotel Wroxham. The final designs will be available at these exhibitions.
Local Plan:
NNDC are in the initial stages of preparing a new Local Plan.  The first stage of the process of preparing a new Local Plan is to notify people of the broad subjects that are proposed to be covered by the Local Plan and give you the chance to comment on them. 
NNDC would like to hear whether you think this document covers all the subjects which should be included in the new Local Plan, and any other comments that you may have. The consultation period starts on Monday 17th August 2015 and will run for a period of 8 weeks until Friday 9th October 2015.
         Consultation Portal: http://consult.north-norfolk.gov.uk 
         Website & Comments Form: http://www.north-norfolk.gov.uk/planning/21138.asp
Agenda Items: 
If you wish a particular issue or topic to be placed on the agenda and discussed by the Council, it is essential that you provide written details (by post or email) to the Clerk at least 5 working days before the meeting. Any correspondence received after this deadline will be deferred to the following meeting.
Next Parish Council Meeting: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Monday 5th October at 7pm in St Benet’s Hall. Members of the public are welcome. 
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